17-11700

Sonja Birr

From: Karen Dorow

Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2017 1.42 PM

To: Dan Koski :

Cc: Chad Scheinoha; Randy Junk; Greg Minikel; Sonja Birr
Subject: Spring Cleanup

Dan,

Every year we get multiple complaints that the northwest side of the City is always first for spring cleanup and the
ground is still frozen and residents are not able to do raking. Randy, Chad, Billy and | discussed this and came up with an
alternative that we think will work. We are recommending:

The 1* two weeks brush would be picked up. One week on the north side and one week on the south side.
The 2™ two weeks rakings would be picked up. One week on the north side and one week on the south side.
This will require an ordinance change.

if you have aﬁy questions, please let me know.

Karen Dorow | Business Manager
City of Manitowoc

2655 S. 35t St.

Manitowoc, WI 54220

Office (920) 686-6514

Mobile (920) 374-0404




